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So much to celebrate 
PERTH CAMP WITH THE CHOIR. 

 

 

      
 
 

Our choir was amazing… 
They have done us proud. 
They have received a merit award from 
the Performing Arts Committee 
because they were so good. 
They also went to the church and the 
zoo, went shopping, went for a walk 
along the Swan River and generally, 
had a great time! 
Irene McCormack College were very 
supportive! Thank you.  
 



ST MARY’S VISIT 

            
St Mary’s staff and students were lovely to have here, and our staff and students made very 
good friends. 
 

FOOTY in BALGO – KURURRUNGKU ROOS are CHAMPIONS 

 
 

HAZEL GLEN VISIT 

 
 
PARENTS PLEASE NOTE: 
The school term ends this Friday 27 September. 
I wish all families, students and staff a very safe and relaxing holiday. 
The staff return for term 4 on Monday 14 October.  
The students return for term 4 on Tuesday 15 October. 

We are very grateful for the 
friendship shown to us from 
Hazel Glen College. 
 
We look forward to their 
return visit next year. 

WINNERS! 
So proud of you… 
Great attitude… 

Great play…. 
 
 

 


